
 
 
 

Construction Careers Bursary 

supported by wienerberger 
 

wienerberger have provided bursary monies to NHP for the sole purpose of supporting care 
leavers to access careers within the construction industry. The bursary follows a similar process 
to the already established NHP Aspirational Awards, however the application window will be 
open all year round or until funds for the year are used.  

Young people across LHPs can make applications to receive financial support. Funding will 
specifically be around access to construction/trades. For example, gaining a CSCS card, 
engineering, bricklaying or plumbing courses, work tools/clothing or course/cost of living fees.  
 
In order to apply young people: 
 

• must be supported by their LHP to make the application 
• should have completed units within the House Project Programme  

 

In return 

• Decisions will be made by NHP within 28 days of application, and they will consider the 
circumstances shared by young people and their LHPs.  

• NHP may request further information on an application or may ask you to change the 
amount requested depending on the overall funds remaining.  

• NHP may check that you have explored options with your Virtual School prior to 
application. They may also seek the opinion of wienerberger on the applications 
submitted. 
 

To support the continuation of this bursary, we would appreciate hearing back from you how the 
award was used and how it has impacted you. 

There is no window for applications. Applications can be sent at any time of the year. 

Completed application forms should be submitted to enquiries@thehouseproject.org. 
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